
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REF: ESPR Young Investigator Start-up Grant Application 
 
Dear Dr Julia Kuligowski, 
 
Thank you very much for applying to the ESPR Young Investigator start-up 
grant scheme. I am delighted to inform you that your application has been 
approved by the ESPR Research Grant Committee.  I would like to 
congratulate you for this achievement. The grant will be presented to you 
during the Closing Ceremony at EAPS in Geneva on (October 25th 11.30 – 
12.00). Cosmara Sabatelli from the MCA Secretariat will be in contact with you 
about further details.  I wish you all the best and success for your research 
project. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Heike Rabe 
Chairwoman ESPR Research Grant Committee 

 

 


